
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

PSHE – RSE Meeting   6th May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we draw towards the second part of the summer term, we are going to 
start delivering the last unit ‘Growing and Changing’ in SCARF. As this unit 
includes more sensitive aspects relating to Relationship Education and the 
new statutory requirements, we would like to invite parents with 
questions/queries/worries to attend a meeting and chat to myself or other 
teachers about this. We will be looking through plans and sharing supporting 
resources that will be shown during the lessons.   
   
The date for the meeting will be Tuesday 13th May 2025 at 4pm and will be 
held in Nightingale class. You will be able to enter the building from the side 
gate (opposite the shops) and come through the side entrance of the school, 
where you will be asked to sign in.    
 
If you are unable to attend, the slides used in the meeting will be available on 
the school website after the session.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Charlotte Goodship 
PSHE co-ordinator 
 

 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………                                                    
 
Child’s Class:…………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
PSHE - RSE Meeting – Tuesday 13th May 2025 
I would like to attend the meeting at 4pm.  
 
Name of Parent/Carer:……………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed:………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date:…………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 


